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DATE
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SUBJECT

R tlin Burca—

September 29, 2008
Deborah Watkins, City Secretary
October 6, 2008, Public Safety Meeting Canceled

The Public Safety Committee meeting scheduled for 12 Noon, Monday,
October 6, 2008, has been canceled due to the City Council Retreat.

The next meeting will be on Monday, October 20, 12 Noon, Room 6ES.
Should you have any questions or need additional information, please let
me know.

Dr. Elba Garcia
Mayor Pro Tem
District 1

c: The Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council

Mary K. Suhm, City Manager

Tom Perkins, City Attorney

Ryan S. Evans, First Assistant City Manager

Craig Kinton, City Auditor

Jill A. Jordan, P.E. Assistant City Manager

Ramon F. Miguez, P.E., Assistant City Manager

A.C. Gonzalez, Assistant City Manager

Chief David O. Brown, Interim Assistant City Manager
Helena Stevens-Thompson, Assistant to the City Manager

“Dallas, The City That Works: Diverse, Vibrant and Progressive.”



